
Cricket World Cup Day of Prayer 
 
The moment we are waiting for, the opening of the Cricket World Cup, which is 
scheduled to be held in the West Indies, is fast approaching. According to the organizers 
all the plans for the event are almost ready. They are promising to put on show that will 
make every West Indian proud. The world will have an experience that they have never 
had before, they said. 
 
In keeping with the anticipated excitement of the upcoming historical event, the world’s 
first Cricket Hall of Fame, located in Hartford, Connecticut, has declared Sunday, 
February 11 as Cricket World Cup Day of Prayer. “We are asking all cricket players, 
fans, enthusiasts, lovers of the game and clergy throughout the world to offer prayers for 
a successful and event free tournament,” Director of the Hall of Fame Michael Chambers 
said. 
 
The tournament gets underway with a grand opening ceremony in Trelawny, Jamaica, 
Sunday, March 11 and closes on Saturday, April 28 in Bridgetown, Barbados, where the 
finals will be held. 
 


